
The Delaware Area Career Center Board of Education held a Special Meeting on Thursday, 
December 27, 2007 in the South Campus Board Room.  At this meeting, the Board authorized 
the sale of 11.127 acres of South Campus property to the City of Delaware for the purpose of 
facilitating the Glenn Parkway extension, and conducted the annual evaluation of the District 
Treasurer, after which an increase in the Treasurer’s salary was approved. 
  
The Board will meet again on Thursday, January 10, 2008 in the South Campus Board Room for 
their originally-scheduled meetings, beginning with the 2008 Organizational Meeting at 6:30pm. 
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